
 
42-15 (to the Fraternal Standing Committee) 

FROM THE FRATERNAL RELATIONS COMMITTEE 
  

The Fraternal Relations recommends that the 42nd General Assembly CHARGE the 
permanent Fraternal Relations Committee to study and evaluate our relations with the 
World Communion of Reformed Churches (WCRC), and to report to the 43rd GA (2023) for 
action.  
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